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April 24, 2017
Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Administration/Docketing

180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Hog Creek Wind Farm LLC, Case Nos. 09-277-EL-BGN
10-654-EL-BGN, 16-1422-EL-BGA and 16-1423-EL-BGA

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On November 29, 2016, the OPSB issued an Order on Certificate approving Hog
Creek Wind Farm, LLC’s (*“Hog Creek™) applications to amend its Hog Creek |
Certificate (Case No. 09-277-EL-BGN) and Hog Creek Il Certificate (Case No.
10-654-EL-BGN) subject to the conditions set forth in the Stipulation and
continued compliance with the conditions set forth in the certificate orders as
later amended (Order on Certificate at 9).

Within these sets of conditions, Hog Creek | Certificate Condition No. 33 and
Hog Creek Il Certificate Condition No. 45 require, in part, that prior to
construction:

Hog Creek shall submit the final layout and turbine locations to the NTIA
for review and approval.

In compliance with Hog Creek | Certificate Condition No. 33 and Hog Creek I
Certificate Condition No. 45, attached is a copy of NTIA’s response letter, which
was filed with the Board on September 15, 2016 in response to a Staff Data
Request in Case Nos. 16-1422-EL-BGA and 16-1423-EL-BGA.
If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield
Attachment

cc:  Andrew Conway (w/Attachment)
Jonathan Pawley (w/Attachment)



UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Telecommunications and

Information Administration
Washington, D.C. 20230

JUL -8 2016

Mr. Frank O’Brien

GIS Analyst
COMSEARCH

19700 Janelia Farm Blvd.
Ashburn, VA 20147

Re:  Hog Creek Project: Hardin County, OH
Dear Mr. O’Brien:

In response to your request on May 17, 2016, the National Telecommunications and
Information Administration provided to the federal agencies represented in the
Interdepartment Radio Advisory Committee (IRAC) the plans for the Hog Creek Wind
Project, located in Hardin County, Ohio.

After a 45 day period of review, no agencies had issues with turbine placement in this area.

While the IRAC agencies did not identify any concerns regarding radio frequency blockage,
this does not eliminate the need for the wind energy facilities to meet any other
requirements specified by law related to these agencies. For example, this review by the
IRAC does not eliminate any need that may exist to coordinate with the Federal Aviation
Administration concerning flight obstruction.

Thank you for the opportunity to review these proposals.

Sincerely,
— N/
Peter A. Tenhula

Deputy Associate Administrator
Office of Spectrum Management
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